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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
January 1st - New Year’s Day 
January 18th - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 
Welcome to a New Year and a Healthier One! 
 
Below are the winners of the Leisure Knoll Holiday Contest: 
 
Kaz & Kathleen Janusziewicz - 573 Wintergreen Court 
Kathleen Smith - 590 Kingston Drive 
Richard & Kathleen Stueber - 222 Belfast Lane 
 
Each winner received a bottle of wine.  Thank you all for the beautiful holiday decorations, 
there were so many to choose and we could only pick three.  It has been a rough year and 
the decorations were cheerful and made you smile. 
 
The Administration Office has implemented the Automated / Robo Call system.  When the 
calls go out, the caller ID shows the Admin Office phone number.  Please do not call the 
office asking if they called you.  Listen to your voice mail as this system will leave a 
message.  Remember, if you opted out of the first initial call you will not receive any calls 
thereafter. 
 
Paula Duggan, resident of Leisure Knoll and former LKA Director has copies of all Next of 
Kin Cards.  In the event of an emergency and the Administration Office is closed, you may 
contact her to get in touch with a residents Next of Kin.  You can find Paula’s phone number 
in the LKA phone directory. 
 
WISHING EVERYONE A SAFE AND HEALTHY HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 

When life seems hard, the courageous do not lie down and 

accept defeat; instead, they are all the more determined to 

struggle for a better future. 

  ~ Queen Elizabeth II 

 

                                  


